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NORTHEAST CHAPTER-PROFESSIONAL CAR SOCIETY

MARCH , 1992

WELL ANOTHER MEETING,ANOTHER POOR TURNOUT OF MEMBERSHIP. FOR ALL

OF YOU THAT FOR ONE REASON OR ANOTHER COULD NOT ATTEND,WE HELD AN
ELECTION OF OFFICERS. HERE ARE YOUR OFFICERS FOR1992

PRESIDENT - MIKE BARRUZZA

VICE PRESIDENT - FRED GOERLITZ

TRESURER - LEO MAREN 111

SECRETARY - MARY HOOKWAY

ACTIVITIES DIRECTOR - DAN McCANN

DURRING THE PAST YEAR WE HAVE HELD MEETINGS IN DIFFERENT AREAS TO
TRY TO MAKE IT EASIER FOR PEOPLE TOC ATTEND. UNFORTUNEATLY WE NEVER
SAW ANY NEW FACES. IF THIS CONTINUES THE BOARD MIGHT MAKE MEETINGS
CONVIENENT FOR BOARD MEMBERS ONLY,SINCE ITS ONLY US THAT SHOW UP.
DOSN'T ANYBODY CARE ABOUT THE NORTHEAST CHAPTER?

ANOTHER ITEM DISCUSSED WAS THE DUES PROBLEM, WE HAVE SOME MEMBERS
THAT ARE TWO YEARS PAST DUE. OUR PAST PRESIDENT AND I HAVE DISCUSSED
THIS OVER AND OVER, AND DECIDED TO CARRY THEM. WELL THIS CAN'T GO ON
FOREVER. AT THE MEETING ON JAN 26,1992 THE NEW BOARD DECIDED THE FOLLOWING

NO DUES WILL BE COLLECTED FOR THE YEAR 1992. SINCE THE CHAPTER DID
NOTHING,AND THE CRITERION HAS NOT BEEN OUT IN THE PAST YEAR. WE ARE
TRYING TO FEEL OUT WHAT THE MEMBERSHIP WANTS TO DO(somewhat active
or dormant).WE WILL SEND OUT DUES NOTICES FOR 1993 AROUND DEC'92.
THOSE WHO DON'T SENT IN DUES BY JAN31,1993 WILL BE DROPPED FROM OUR
ROSTER. THE NATIONAL DOSN'T CARRY PEOPLE WHY SHOULD WE?



AT THIS TIME THE BOARD WOULD LIKE TO THANK OUR PAST PRESIDENT
CRAIG STEWART FOR ALL HIS TIME AND EFFORT OVER THE PAST YEARS THAT
HE SERVED AS OUR PRESIDENT. CRAIG IS A CHARTER MEMBER OF THIS CHAPTER,
WE ALL OWE HIM A GREAT DEAL OF THANKS FOR KEEPING THIS CHAPTER TOGETHER
ALL THESE YEARS. UNFORTUNATLY I DON'T THINK SAYING THANKS IS ENOUGH,HE
DESERVES MORE! '

ENCLOSED IS A QUESTIONEER,PLEASE FILL THESE FORMS OUT AND MAIL
BRACK ASAP. THIS INFORMATION WILL HELP US UPDATE OUR RECORDS OF YOUR
CARS,ADDRESSES,PHONE#'S,AND WHAT YOU WHANT OUT OF THIS CHAPTER. AT
THIS POINT WE MIGHT TRY ANYTHING.

HOPEFULLY VERY SOON WE WILL BE PUTTING OUT THE "CRITERION". WE
HAVEN'T SEEN IT IN A LONG,LONG fIME. WE WOULD LIKE TO HAVE A "FOR SALE/
WANTED" SECTICON AS A REGULAR PART OF THE -CRITERION.THIS WILL BE
AVAILABLE TO CHAPTER MEMBERS FREE OF CHARGE.



